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The following leaders of International Budo Academy met in Budapest, Hungary between 7 – 9 April 2006: 
Prof. George POPPER – Executive President of IBA 
Prof. Rony KLUGER – Rector 
Dr. Frank PHILIPOOM – Head of IBA Chamber in the Netherlands 
Prof. Eric Van de WALL – Dean of the Faculty of Alternative Medicine 
and our new representative in Ukraine Dr. Anatoly SOSNIN 
 
During the meeting the future developments and the upgrade of IBA international activities were 
discussed. IBA run very successful seminars in Holland, Lithuania and next month the Rector Prof. Kluger 
will hold official courses in India, Italy, Monte Negro, USA and Hungary. 
 
Official IBA award ceremonies will be at the end of June 2006 in the USA, in July 2006 in Budapest and in 
October in the Netherlands. 
 
IBA – as the official education provider of IBSSA – is investing in a full upgrade of its international 
presence worldwide. 
 
IBA lately signed official agreements with representatives in Great Britain, Bulgaria, Lithuania, Monte 
Negro, India and in Budapest with Dr. Anatoly SOSNIN from Ukraine and also with Sir Péter FÁBIÁN – 
Senior leader of the Hungarian Kempo Federation. 
 
IBA will distribute a full line of its official trademarked merchandised products. 


